Derek Smith first gave me a call in early 2004 to consider participating in a speaker series he was organizing that would travel the country and focus on educating the concerned supply chain about the issues of global warming and climate change and offer solutions as to what the paper and print industries were doing or could do to be better environmental stewards.
I immediately thought the idea a good one because I knew Derek from earlier positions he had held within the paper industry and was confident that whatever project he undertook, it would be done with the utmost professionalism and enthusiasm.

I’m proud to say that Mohawk Fine Papers has been with Derek from the beginning and he has afforded us the opportunity to speak in front of all the influential decision makers. From designers to printers to merchants to the ultimate end user, they have come out in droves to hear more about the cataclysmic events happening before our eyes and learn how they can begin to make efforts to reduce their or their customers “carbon footprint”.

We are proud to be associated with Derek and all his efforts to have our industries truly begin to make a difference.
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